
Feedback: by email: send@norfolk.gov.uk or the feedback form found at  

[SEND Local Offer > News, views and reviews > Views > Tell us what you think]   

Norfolk’s Local Offer 

A one-stop website for all the information you need  

about special educational needs or disability (SEND) in Norfolk 

Visit your Local Offer website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/send 

School Newsletter 
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Dates for your diary 

Sample from Support Events [SEND Local Offer > 
About the Local Offer > Training and support events ] 

 Annual reviews of EHC Plans training days 
(March & April) 

 Picture Exchange Communication System 
(PECS) (March)  

 Sleep... What’s that? (April & May)  

Sample from Things to do [SEND Local Offer > About the 

Local Offer > Training and support events ] 

 Easter Holiday activities at OPEN for 7-12 

year olds (April)   

 Pace of Mind training programme (April)   

 VICTA family weekend (May) 

Have your say! 

@send_offer  

The County Council is seeking your views on the 

most effective use of a small amount of national 

capital investment money from the government 

(£2.7 million). Your views will also inform priorities 

for any potential future capital and revenue funding 

streams that may become available for children and 

young people with SEND. 

We are interested in the views of professionals 

from education, health and social care services, but 

we would especially like to hear the views of 

parents, carers and young people.  

To submit your views visit the Local Offer website 

[SEND Local Offer > Local Offer news, views and 

reviews > Views > SEND sufficiency consultation] 

and take the survey. 

Local Offer for children and young people 

This new section of the existing Local Offer website 

can be found at  [SEND Local Offer > Local Offer 

for children and young people] and includes 

information on things such as: 

 Things I like to do 

 People who can help to stay healthy 

 Places you can learn 

 Tips on filling in a job application 

 What is a bank account 

 Disability hate crime 

 Play and learn online 

 Paying for your home  

 And much, much more… 

We have also set up a Children and Young 

People’s Local Offer Forum - but with a difference - 

The Local Offer team are asking groups of children 

and young people to invite us into your school, 

college or group to tell us what you want  on your 

Local Offer.  If you would like to take part, speak to 

your teacher, tutor or group leader and ask them to 

email send@norfolk.gov.uk. 

Children and young people across Norfolk have 

been telling us what they think is important to them 

in a Local Offer website, as well as how they would 

like to see that information - fewer words, easy 

read text and videos - and importantly a website 

they can contribute to the content - who better to 

explain to a young person what it is like to do 

something new than a young person who has 

already done it! 


